Dear Mr. Salgur,
Yesterday I talked with your assistant at International School of Bucharest and I was advised to state my case in writing first. However, I would really appreciate it if we could arrange to meet and talk some time soon.
My name is Svetla Stoyanova and I am Vice Rector International Cooperation with International College – Albena, located in Dobrich, Bulgaria. We are a growing higher school which takes pride in its long-lasting partnerships with reputable European universities such as HAN University and CHN University in the Netherlands, to name just a few. 
Along with the Bulgarian read programmes in the area of marketing, management, and the hospitality business, our college offers two English-read programmes which lead to Bachelor degrees awarded by the higher education institutions mentioned above. We are also very active in providing our students with exchange options under the EU Leonardo and Erasmus programmes. As we are striving to expand our international student community, we have started a promotional campaign visiting neighbouring countries and giving presentations to students who are to finish their secondary education in May or June, 2007. 
Therefore, we request your assistance in organizing a meeting with your school leavers. Having done some research online, I am absolutely sure that your school is worth all our efforts. 
A team from International College - Albena will be visiting Romania in March to present the college. If that (or some other) time is convenient for you, and this is an acceptable practice for International School of Bucharest, I would like to discuss with you the possibility of organizing such a presentation.
I believe we could offer yet another opportunity to your students.
Looking forward to hearing from you.

